
Death Certificates—Electronic Filing; HB 2518

HB 2518 amends a registration provision in the Uniform Vital Statistics Act to require any 
death certificate, stillbirth certificate, or medical certification filed on or after January 1, 2017, be 
filed electronically through the Kansas electronic death registration system.
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